
September 24, 2020 FOi No: 2020-37 

VIA E-MAIL- edacted 

Redacted 

Dear Rei:lactei:I 

Re: Request for Records 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 

The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the following information 
pursuant to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the "Act"): 

• The amount of severance received by Dan Bottrill this year upon his dismissal/departure: 
1. How much did he receive in a lump sum or salary continuance, including taxes, and 

how many months pay did that represent. 
2. How much did he receive, including taxes, for vacation pay both accrued and current 

year. 
3. How much did he receive, including taxes, for any other benefits, including {but not 

limited to) sick leave, dental, medical, and lieu days. 

Access to most of this information is avai lable. I can confirm that Mr. Bottrill was paid 
severance of $225,472 plus $28,344 in benefits. Vacation and in-lieu pay was not included as 
part of severance. 

I am unable to confirm certain specifics related to terms of severance, such as the number of 
months paid out. Such terms are considered information about employment history. 
Information about employment history is exempted from the disclosure requirements of the 
Act pursuant to section 22(3)(d). 
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Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ken Overton 
Manager, Property, Risk Management, and FOI 
604-541-2104 
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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 
 




